To
          Editor in chief
          Journal of Medicine
Subject: Regarding submission of article for publishing in the Journal of Medicine
         Sir
             I have written a original research article on "Clinical Profile and Outcome of Dengue    
             Syndrome in Hospital care”.I shall be delighted if my paper is published in your valuable 
            “Journal of Medicine " . The information has not been reported to  any large extent previously 
             in any form of published   article.
             I hope that you will be kind enough to consider my paper and arrange necessary 
             measures for publishing this article in the next issue.


          Sincerely yours

         Dr. Md. Robed Amin
         MBBS,FCPS(Medicine) 
        Assistant Professor of Medicine
        Department Of Medicine
        Dhaka Medical College
        Dhaka  
        Bangladesh
        E-Mail: robedamin@yahoo.com      






